Reference CAS-6412550-Z3D7N4
Dear Prof The Baroness Afshar
Thank you for contacting the BEC.

We note your unhappiness that the BEBC Future article "Why you should read this out
loud’ referred to Ariel University as being in Israel.

We would like to thank you for raising this matter with us. Your complaint was
forwarded to our online team and the error has now been corrected.

Thank you once again for getting in touch.
Kind regards
Terry Hughes

BBC Complaints Team
www.bbc.co.uk/complaints

Please note: this email is sent from an unmonitored address so please don't reply. If
necessary please contact us through our webform (please include your case reference
number).



